
From: BoardSec
To: Jessy Serrao
Subject: FW: EB-2011-0226
Date: August 10, 2011 11:17:18 AM

 
 

From: Tessier, Joanne [mailto:jtessier@stcatharines.ca] 
Sent: August 10, 2011 10:47 AM
To: BoardSec
Subject: EB-2011-0226
 
Good Morning,
 
I am requesting observer status for the above named application.
 
My name is Joanne Tessier
Assistant Director, Financial Management Services
The Corporation of the City of St. Catharines
PO Box 3012, 50 Church Street
St. Catharines, ON L2R 7C2
905-688-5601 ext 1454
mailto:jtessier@stcatharines.ca
 
Thank you.
 

-   City of St. Catharines Confidentiality Notice   -

The information contained in this communication, including any attachments, may be confidential, is
intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above and may be legally privileged.

If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use,
dissemination, distribution, disclosure or copying of this communication or any of its contents, is strictly
prohibited.

If you have received this communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender
and permanently delete the original and any copy of it from your computer system.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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